
May 1,2009

Dear Marinell & Olivia,

Re: E.T.D. Home Care INC.

We are writing to thank you for the care of five plus years your home gave our loved ones. Through
friends of ours, is how we came to know you and the care you gave the residents ofE.T.D. Home Care.

Your home went beyond our expectations of a 24 hour adult home care facility. When we choose your
home to care for our aunt suffering from alzheimers. And then placing our father in your home who
suffered from heart disease and the re-occurence of the damage done by polio he had some fifty years
ago. We couldn't have been more satisfied. Our appreciation for the respect and warm caring ways
your home had to offer the grandma's and grandpa's your took care of. They were always clean
as well as their clothes they wore. And your home was always free from any odor. There were always
home cooked meals you made from high quality foods. There were times we recall when you would
make a meal for our dad at two or three in the morning because he was hungry. Also taking your
residents to and from their needed appointments, doctors, dentist or any other needed appointments
they needed. Then report back to the family. And with your very busy schedule you found time to take
those grandma's and grandpa's that were able to go, see the tulip fields, Christmas lights, to a park or
beach. You also provided those special parties not only for your residents but also for their families.

So if you are looking for a home that is state licensed and truly cares for your loved one, we
recommend E.T.D. Home Care INC.
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Everett & Pam Woods


